

Improving Health Equity

HEALTH CARE HOME CERTIFIED ORGANIZATIONS-

SHARE YOUR STORY!

Health equity means everyone has the same chance to be as healthy as possible. On average, Minnesota is one of the healthiest states in the country. However, not everyone in Minnesota has the same chance to be healthy. Improving health equity is a core element of the Health Care Home program. We want the stories of certified Health Care Homes who have identified an opportunity and worked to improve health equity to be heard. Please submit your story for consideration as a featured article in the HCH Newsletter.

Instructions:

- 1. Select a recent news release or story you have written featuring your health equity work, OR respond to the questions below
- 2. Save as a word document (not PDF) using the following naming convention: Health Equity. Your Name. doc
- 3. E-mail as an attachment to Health.HealthCareHomes@state.mn.us

What opportunity to improve health equity did you discover and how did you recognize it?

What actions did you take and who helped you do it?

What were your challenges, successes, and what did you learn?

What improved as a result? Please share a patient story that highlights this impact, if available.

Please direct any questions or requests for assistance to the Health Care Home team: Health.HealthCareHomes@state.mn.us

Minnesota Department of Health Health Care Homes 85 East Seventh Place, Suite 220 PO Box 64882 St. Paul, MN 55164-0882 651-201-5421 Health.HealthCareHomes@state.mn.us www.health.state.mn.us/facilities/hchomes/

1/31/22

To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-5421.